
 
Planning Department, October 3, 2018 
  

Staff Report  Derry, New Hampshire 

 
APPLICANT:  Kevin and Kathryn Coyle 
                        
                        
                       
                        
                        
                        
 
DEVELOPER:  NA 
 
PROJECT: NA 
 
LOCATION:  Parcel ID 55012-002, 74 Chester Road 
                      
 
PURPOSE:  The purpose of this plan is for a two-lot subdivision.  One new house lot is 

being created.  There is an existing house on the parcel. The property is 
located in the Medium-Density Residential District. 

 
TOWN DEPARTMENT SIGNATURES:  All town departments have reviewed and signed 

the plan. 
   
WAIVERS: None Requested. 
                      
                                 
                    
 
 
      
      
    
 
 
STATE PERMITS:  NHDOT driveway permit (pending). 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Staff would recommend approval of the subdivision plan. 
 
 
BY: 
 
 
 
George H. Sioras, Planning Director 








